GENERAL MANAGER’S REPORT
From August 14, 2015 to September 10, 2015
Presented September 10, 2015

Stats:

¢ Monthly Management Plan Update (see handout)
o Received for August, 2015
a. Exempt Well Registrations — (129) Brazos (0), Robertson (0), O/G (129)
2015 Totals — Brazos (23), Robertson (18), O/G (393)
b. GM Permit Applications — 6 (26 for 2015)
c. 5-year Permit Applications — 2 (7 for 2015)

Requests/Complaints:

FOIA Requests - 1

Meetings and Public Education:

o Attended the TAGD “Texas Groundwater Summit” August 25-27, 2015 in Austin, Texas
along with Pete, Bill and Cynthia.

e Teleconference meeting to plan a Teacher Workshop on water and use of the Major
Rivers water curriculum on August 19, 2015.

e Presentation to the College Station Rotary Club on September 16, 2015.

General Business:

¢ Billed all entities with metered wells based on 2014 water production.

o Non-exempt permit holders continue to report monthly water production directly to the
ArcGIS database.

e ArcGIS map/data program updating of exempt well locations and well data.

e Reconciled rig supply wells for Fortson Oil Company.

¢ Reconciled rig supply wells for ConocoPhillips/Burlington Resources.

e Reconciled rig supply wells for Anadarko Petroleum

¢ Reconciled rig supply wells for Legacy Resources

¢ Inspected and/or downloaded every driller well log concerning a rig or frac supply well in
both Robertson and Brazos counties from the TDLR database. Began reconciling the
well logs with known wells, locating the physical location of the well via Google Earth,
and entering wells into the database.

Upcoming Meetings

¢ Rules Subcommittee Meeting at the District Office September 15, 2015.

e Brazos G RWPG meeting September 16, 2015 in Waco, Texas.

e Teacher Science CEU Training (Water conservation/Major Rivers curriculum) on
October 3, 2015 in College Station, Texas.



Brazos County AgriLife Extension “Pizza Ranch” educational field day October 7-8, 2015
at the Brazos Expo Center.

BVGCD Water Conservation Field Day October 23, 2015 at the Franklin Ranch
Community Park, Franklin, Texas.



